
WSR 23-22-054
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF

SOCIAL AND HEALTH SERVICES
[Filed October 25, 2023, 9:16 a.m.]

The economic services administration requests the withdrawal of 
preproposal statement of inquiry notice filed as WSR 22-10-008 on 
April 22, 2022, (WAC 388-434-0015) regarding waiver of mid-certifica-
tion reviews during the COVID-19 pandemic. The withdrawal should be 
effective immediately upon filing.

Katherine I. Vasquez
Rules Coordinator
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